

March 2015 Winter Garden Update

Spring is just around the corner and at Share the Care Winter, we surely are ready for the outdoor activities. Come along our journey!!!

Here is what you'll find in this month's update:

March Activities Highlights	
	J
"Wish List"	Page 3

Thank you,

Regine Preval, LPN Center Director



Winter Garden Adult Day Care Center March 2015 Highlighted Activities

Monday, March 2nd

Let us kick off the month in good spirit and be ready for outdoor with our morning stretch. Great moves from our clients!!!

Wednesday, March 4th

Outdoor Chit-Chat breakfast. With Spring in the air, what better site than our front porch for a wonderful continental breakfast? Join us and satisfy your palate with a delicious dish.

Friday, March 13th

The "Women on Mission" are here and will be performing our favorite hymns.

Tuesday, March 17th

Wear green and you can join us. Our St. Patrick's Day party is one to be sure to remember. Jorge is in the house and our home baked green cookies are sure to be a delightful snack.

Thursday, March 19th

"Draw it and guess it" with Nora. Our monthly new game. Stop by and make faces or gestures. And yes, our clients let their imagination go wild!!!!

Tuesday, March 24th

Easter outdoor picnic. Live entertainment with Dawn and the "Steel Drums". Stop by and enjoy smooth jazz and a wonderful meal. Happy Easter everyone.

Tuesday, March 27th

We are having our Monthly Birthday party. Come to our celebration and help us sing happy Birthday to Marge, Gerald and Julia.



"It's not how much we give but how much love we put into giving." Mother Teresa

Share the Care – Winter Garden

s a 501(3) tax exempt (not-for-profit) organization, generous people often ask if Share the Care would benefit from cash or non-cash donations of any kind. The answer is, "Absolutely!" We depend on the kindness and generosity of individual and corporate donors to help us continue to offer the high-quality services and programs we offer to caregivers and their loved ones month after month and year after year.

In response to these inquiries about donations, each month our Adult Day Care Center directors compile a "wish list" for their respective center. Here is the Winter Garden list:

"WISH LIST"
Share the Care – Winter Garden

Karaokee Bingo Cards

If you or someone you know can meet any of the needs below by donating goods or services or by making a cash donation, we could be extraordinarily grateful! Every gift counts no matter what the size and don't forget, your gifts are all tax deductible.

or cash donations, please make your check payable to Share the Care, Inc. You may also
 donate through our website at: http://www.helpforcaregivers.org/donate.htm by clicking on the "PayPal Donate" button.

 $_{Page}3$